Thank You from the Family of Tom Hinaman

We sincerely appreciate everything that was done for σ our family. We are so grateful to all of the area fire and police departments for the visitation, processional of and the attendance for Tom's "Firefighter's Last Alarm Call". Thank You Father Gramata and Chaplin Jeffery for the service at the church. Our heartfelt thanks to JD of the Bradford City Fire Department for the Bell Ceremony. A HUGE THANK YOU to the Lewis Run Fire Department for the honor guard, the lunch and especially your kind words and support during this difficult time. Thank you to the Evans Memorial and Bradford Alliance Churches for supplying food and helping with the luncheon. To our family and friends who provided food, support, thoughts and prayers we thank you. Our heartfelt gratitude to Mike Mascho for Oyour kindness, compassion and patience handling the funeral from start to finish. \Im It was an awesome tribute to Tom for all the years he served in the fire service. He can now Rest in Peace.

> Linda & Kevin Hinaman Judy Larson & Family